
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1885/2024-25                           04.02.2025 
 

 

CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 

 
 

Sub. : Notification of Fee Revision from the Academic Year 2025-2026 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from LPS ! 

Thank you for your understanding and continued cooperation. 

With regards, 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be informed that the school fee has been revised with effect from the start of 

the new academic year, i.e., April 2025. The revised fee structure has been 

uploaded to the school website for your reference.  [Click here]

https://leadersprivateschool.com/page.php?menu_id=2557

